December 6, 2012
6:00pm
Park Board Special Meeting

The meeting was called to order by board president Brian Hite.
Board members present: Brian Hite, Jake Gloor, Jeana Leamon,
Ray Collet, Gary Byers, Deric Weimer

The board reviewed and discussed all of the Splash Pad quotes and the funds available.
The following quotes were received:
Kid Zone $75.550.00

Vortex $97.495.00
ARC $132,817.00

The board voted to accept the quote from Kid Zone.
Motion by Leamon, second by Weimer. All ayes y _
7 ¢

The meeting was adjourned at 6:45pm.
Motion by Byers, second by Weimer. All ayes.



